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Region and Education Directors, would you please forward this URGENT message to the
pastors/teachers in your Region/Department. A million of thanks. <<<<<<<<Velino>>>>>>>>>

Pastors/Educators
Southern California Conference

Dear Colleagues in Ministry:

As you are aware this year the Southern California Conference will have its 63rd Constituency Session on
Sunday, May 15, 2011 at 7:55 a.m. at the White Memorial SDA Church.

Among the preliminary work toward that meeting, the Bylaws Committee (BC) has the responsibility of
reviewing a key document: the BYLAWS of the Conference, in order to make them more relevant to the
conference constituency's interests and needs.

The current Bylaws document reads as follows:

8.1.2 Proposals from Delegates for Amendments. At least three (3) months prior to a regular session, the
committee shall announce a time and place for submitting written proposals for amendments to the
committee for consideration and review. Such announcement shall be by written notice to (i.) the pastors,
(ii.) the delegates, or (iii.) the first elders.

The BC has asked my office to announce you that this committee is available to listen proposals for
Bylaws amendments on Thursday, February 17, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Conference office.

Any proposal/suggestion/recomendation for Bylaws changes should be sent ONE WEEK before such
meeting to the chairman of the BC, Mr. Meredith Jobe, using his email address
(meredithjobe@yahoo.com) or by regular mail through the attention of the SCC Secretary's office (1535 E.
Chevy Chase Dr, Glendale, CA 91206).

Pastor, would you please forward this message to the first elders and the delegates (Regular or at Large)
of your church? You can copy the attached document for those who do not have an e-mail address.
Thanks again for your cooperation in transmitting this message.

Should you have any additional questions, you can contact the chairman of the BC or my office.
Cordially,

Velino A. Salazar

Executive Secretary
Southern California Conference

Tuesday, January 18,2011  CompuServe: Velinosalazar



